
 

 

 

Monday, June 17, 2019 

Registration Confirmation Number: C19PIMRC00967 

Dear Youjia Chen 

Email: youjia.chen@fzu.edu.cn  

Country: China 

PIMRC Conference, Istanbul, Turkey, 8-11 September 2019 
 
It is our great pleasure to invite you to the PIMRC Conference 2019 which will take place in 
Istanbul, Turkey in 2019. The Conference will be held at Istanbul Congress Center (ICC). 
The Congress is hosted by IEEE and IEEE Communication Society, and will be supported by 
many of the IEEE partners.  
 
Please use this letter of invitation to obtain a VISA from the Turkish Embassy or for any 
other purposes to get your trip confirmed.  
 
For more information about Visa requirements: http://pimrc2019.ieee-pimrc.org/hotel-and-
travel/visa-info/  
 
This is an invitation to participate in the PIMRC Conference 2019, but not a personal 
sponsorship of your stay in Istanbul. You will need to secure your own funding for travel, 
registration, and accommodation expenses. 
 
We hope to see you and look forward to welcoming you in İstanbul. 
 
On behalf of the organizers IEEE and IEEE Communication Society 
PIMRC 2019 Conference Management 
 
Ms. Umut YILDIRIM  
E-mail: umut.yildirim@mci-group.com 
Mobile: +90 533 407 82 95 
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